ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR

Mon. Feb 26th, 2024

Good morning, everyone, hope everyone had a fantastic weekend! 3 more Mondays till Spring Break, hooray! we've got some exciting news we have a late start Wednesday and even better, two incredible athletes to highlight from the Girls Rugby Team Zoe kirk and Sofia Aiello! First off is Zoe kirk who demonstrates a consistent leadership to younger teammates. She has a positive attitude that makes all players feel welcome and has a high level of skill and work ethic. Zoe is a key leader of the backs, and a consistently reliable defensive player. Next is, Sofia Aiello who always brings a positive attitude every single day to the field. She has a warm, inclusive personality that makes new players feel welcome. Good luck to them and the rest of the team as they play their first game on Wednesday against Gleneagle.

Attention grade 8's interested in playing football this spring. There will be a meeting today at lunch in the small gym.

The futsal intramurals tournament has finally entered the playoff stage, and only eight teams remain. All this week, come watch your friends and schoolmates battle in their quarterfinal matchups. Today's match is between CuleCrest FC and Fake Madrid FC. Kickoff is at 1:10 PM, and remember that spectators must enter the gym through the 2nd floor entrance in the B-wing.

Hey Carson, registration for the Waterloo Fryer, Galois, Hypatia, and Euclid math contests for grades 9, 10, 11, and 12 have started. Deadline for signing up for these math contests is Thursday March 7th and the contest dates themselves are April 3rd and April 4th here at Carson. The contests look great on resumes and are fully paid for by the PAC; your grades for the contests do not matter and they are multiple choice. For more information, please come to the math club meeting today at lunch in room D312 or contact Ms. Julia Dai to join.

Congratulations are in order to Kasra Behkish, Arya Khodabakshi, Oscar Lopez, Celena Simpson-Paull, Xenia Trost, Liam Barber, Anderson Plant, and Aya Habbouchi for competing in the BC High School Wrestling Championships. Lizzie Nielson placed fourth in the 57 kg weight class and wrestled extremely well in a highly competitive bracket with a record of 4-2. Her teammate, Arad Ahangi went 34-0 this high school season and ended it by placing first while also being voted the Outstanding Wrestler of the tournament. This is only the third time in the long history of wrestling at Carson Graham that one of our wrestlers has won this prestigious award. It was a tremendous season for the wrestling team so please congratulate these athletes if you see them in the halls or your classes.

Service hours are still available in the theatre. There will be many different tasks as the department builds a big musical for spring scenery. Come to the theatre during tutorials and lunchtime and find Mr. Walker.

Grad wear: Graduating Soon? Don't miss out on our exclusive Grad Wear collection designed by your fellow classmates! You will be able to buy a hoodie, sweatpants, or a sweatsuit. Limited quantities available. Order now on School Cash Online. Make your graduation day unforgettable!

PDA: Hey grads, get your parents or guardians to write a sweet note in our yearbook! Submit a baby photo of you as a child along with a heartfelt message to cgsyearbook@sd44.ca for just \$5. Celebrate precious moments and milestones with your personalized Parental Display of Affection (PDA). Purchase your spot on School Cash Online now! Don't miss this chance to create a lasting tribute in the 2024 yearbook. Please submit your PDA before February 29th.